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MADISON  — Gov. Tony Evers today delivered the Democratic Radio Address  celebrating
Hmong Heritage Month in Wisconsin and newly enacted  bipartisan legislation, 2023 Wisconsin
Act 266, which Gov. Evers enacted today , requiring schools to include education on the
contributions and history of Hmong Americans and Asian Americans in Wisconsin.

      

Wisconsin  law requires K-12 schools to teach Black American, Hispanic American,  and Native
American history. Act 266 adds Hmong and Asian American  histories to this required
curriculum, promoting greater awareness and  understanding among Wisconsin students of the
histories, cultures, and  traditions of these diverse communities in Wisconsin.

Gov. Evers also proclaimed April Hmong Heritage Month in accordance with national
observances. The governor’s proclamation can be found here .

  

Audio File to Radio Address. 

  

Hey there, folks. Governor Tony Evers here.
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https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vY29udGVudC5nb3ZkZWxpdmVyeS5jb20vYWNjb3VudHMvV0lHT1YvYnVsbGV0aW5zLzM5NDVmYTAiLCJidWxsZXRpbl9pZCI6IjIwMjQwNDA0LjkyODYyNjUxIn0.hChdzlsq5N2PAz9zKy4puHCeTdvzZa8v3dBEFNkqFZM/s/933639323/br/240152230215-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vZXZlcnMud2kuZ292L0RvY3VtZW50cy8wNDAxMjRfUHJvY2xhbWF0aW9uX0htb25nJTIwSGVyaXRhZ2UlMjBNb250aC5wZGYiLCJidWxsZXRpbl9pZCI6IjIwMjQwNDA0LjkyODYyNjUxIn0.8Iv0Ip_wAeSozPyNvdsSgflpbFttTPn-f2iE-NlhG7o/s/933639323/br/240152230215-l
https://soundcloud.com/evers-admin/gov-evers-address-april-4-2024
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In April, we celebrate Hmong Heritage Month.Hmong  and Asian American Wisconsinites have been enriching our history,  culture, andcommunities for decades, and we are proud that our state is  home to the third-largest Hmongpopulation in our nation.That includes the courageous Hmong-Lao  veterans who fought alongside U.S. troops duringthe Vietnam War and  the many Hmong and Asian American community leaders, educators,small  business owners, and more who call Wisconsin home today.Through several of our statewide grant programs, we’ve  been able to support the work ofoutstanding organizations that serve  Hmong and Asian American communities, like the HmongAmerican Center,  the Hmong Wisconsin Chamber of Commerce, and WUCMAA, and more.This  has included supporting efforts to provide culturally competent mental  health andhealthcare and ensure underserved communities in our state  can find the care they need.I was proud to designate May 14 as Hmong-Lao Veterans Day here in Wisconsin, and eachyear since, we’ve lowered the flags to recognize and honor the service and sacrifice ofHmong-Lao veterans.And  this week, I signed a bill to build on those efforts by ensuring the  histories and stories ofHmong and Asian American communities are taught in K-12 schools across our state.Folks, it’s important that we celebrate our shared histories, and Wisconsin wouldn’t be the stateit is today without Hmong and Asian American communities.Simple as that.So, with that, happy Hmong Heritage Month, and take care.
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